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Doniphan Co getting new 911 dispatch console
(KNZA)--The Doniphan County Sheriff’s Office is getting a new 911 dispatch
console.

Sheriff Chad Clary, Undersheriff Mark Allen and 911 Coordinator Susan Shuster
presented the County Commission this week with a proposal from Midwest
Mobile Radio Service to replace the current dispatch console with a new
two-position console.

Commissioners unanimously approved the proposal at a cost of $21,207 plus a
maintenance fee of $150 a month after five years.

Funding will come from the county’s sales tax fund.

Clary also told Commissioners the west parking lot at the law enforcement center
needs to be resealed this year.

He asked that the expense be paid from the sales tax fund as a capital
improvement to county owned property.

Commissioners took no action.
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